Dear Property Owner,

The Legislature recently passed and the Governor signed legislation to require some property owners to pay a fee for state fire prevention services in their area.

According to the California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE), you own property in one of the designated areas and must pay the new California Fire Prevention Fee. The Board of Equalization is required by law to collect the fee.

As the owner of property within this area, you will soon receive a bill requiring you to pay up to \$150 per habitable structure. After you receive your bill, you will have 30 days from the date on the bill to send a payment or appeal the amount of the bill in writing.

If you have any questions about this fee, call 1-888-310-6447 or visit www.firepreventionfee.org.

ADVANCE NOTICE

CA Fire Prevention Fee - Bill Coming Soon

